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Week Ending 12-17-23 

 
INCIDENTS: 
 
 
12-11-23 
 
 
At 0348hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1962 for an alarm at a closed 
business on Glen Drive. 
 
At 0841hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1963 for a parking problem on Sill 
St. 
 
At 1104hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1964 for a funeral escort through 
town to Oak Hill Cemetery. 
 
At 1640hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1967 for a civil stand by at a 
residence on S. Washington St. 
 
At 2219hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1968 for a disturbance at a 
residence on S Mad Anthony St. 
 
12-12-23 
 
At 1335hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1970 to assist another agency at a 
business on S. Washington St. 
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At 1533hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1971 for a citizen dispute on 
Lakeview Drive. 
 
At 1735hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1972 to assist another agency at a 
residence on Massillon Rd. 
 
At 2100hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1973 for a recent theft complaint at 
a business on S Washington St. 
 
12-13-23 
 
At 0851hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1975 for a report of phone 
harassment at a residence on Parkview Dr. 
 
At 1050hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1976 for a welfare check at a 
residence on Lakeview Dr. 
 
At 1337hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1977 for a report of trespassing at 
a residence on N. Crawford St. 
 
At 1708hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1978 for a report of falsification at 
a business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1714hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1979 to assist with a civil standby 
near a business on Glen Dr. 
 
At 2007hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1980 for a reported theft at a 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
12-14-23 
 
At 055hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1981 to assist the Holmes County 
Sheriffs office on Wooster Rd. 
 
At 0301hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1982 for a report of menacing at a 
residence on S Washington St. 
 
At 1810hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1983 for a civil stand by at a 
residence on N. Crawford St. 
 
At 2233hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1984 for a noise complaint at a 
residence on Massillon Rd. 
 
At 2252hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1985 for a report of threats to a 
resident on Massillon Rd. 
 



   

 

   

 

12-15-23 
 
At 0021hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1986 for a report of Domestic 
Violence.  Arrested was Martavious Lyle, age 36 of Millersburg, for Domestic Violence.  
 
At 1454hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1988 to assist a motorist in 
unlocking their vehicle at a business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 2311hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1992 to assist another agency at a 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
12-16-23 
 
At 0014hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1993 for an alarm at a closed 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 0129hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1994 for an alarm at a closed 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 0248hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1995 for an alarm at a closed 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1134hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1996 for a traffic stop on S 
Washington St.   
 
12-17-23 
 
At 1559hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1998 for a report of a suspicious 
vehicle at a business on W. Jackson St. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



   

 

   

 

 
 
 
Accidents: 
 
12-11-23 
 
At 1417hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1965 for a two vehicle non injury 
crash on E. Jackson St.  A report was filed. 
 
At 1417hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1966 for a two vehicle non injury 
crash on E. Jackson St.  A report was filed. 
 
12-13-23 
 
At 0727hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1974 for a two vehicle non injury 
crash on W. Jackson St & N. Grant St. A report was filed. 
 
12-15-23 
 
At 1232hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1987 for a two vehicle non injury 
crash on Brambly Hedge Dr. & E. Jackson St. 
 
At 1721hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1989 for a one vehicle non injury 
accident at a business on S. Washington St. 
 
12-17-23 
 
At 2042hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1999 for a two vehicle non injury 
accident on W. Adams St & S. Washington St. No report was taken 


